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Fraud Alert 
  
 
 
Dear colleagues, 

Many colleagues around the world have received emails like the one below, allegedly sent in 
the name of IMU President Shigefumi Mori, but sent from an email address that is not 
associated with the IMU. 
These emails are false emails, and should be deleted immediately. 
We are working to put an end to these emails. 
We apologize for any inconvenience in this matter. 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
From: Shigefumi Mori <president.mathunion@aol.com> 
Subject: IMU 
Date: 20 July 2018 at 10:45:44 AM NZST 
To: <[email address]> 
 
        Hello Prof.[name].How are you?Our friend Prof.[name] and IMU   
member from Chile are on the way now to Christchurch to attend His sister 
funeral.As far as I know,they are on the way to New Zealand and they 
have some problem in the Philippine airport.Kindly call them at 
00639954309481 or +639954309481 and please help them in any possible 
way and I will call you as soon as possible.At this time,its midnight here 
in Germany and I have a flight to catch later this morning back to 
Japan... I will call you as soon I will arrive in my office.Thank 
you very much. 
 
In Prayers, 
Prof. Shigefumi Mori 
IMU President 
International Mathematical Union  
Secretariat 
Hausvogteiplatz 11A 
10117 Berlin 
Germany 
Phone :  +49 30 2037 2430 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
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